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New Management Team
Begins Duty Jan. 1

The OWWA Board of Trustees is pleased to announce that
a new management team has been retained and will begin
service to members on January 1.

Detailed information about the personnel and organization
will be announced in the next newsletter.

Below is the contact info as of January 1:

Ohio Water Well Association Office
2077 Embury Park Rd.
Dayton, Ohio 45414
PH: 937-278-0308
Toll Free: 888-294-0084
FX: 937-278-0317
www.ohiowaterwell.org

Robert Pope, Executive Director
Cell: 937-603-4604
bpope@assnsoffice.com

Valerie Dahlberg, Deputy Director
Cell: 937-603-4605
Vdahlberg@assnsoffice.com

William Gunter, Senior Accounts Manager
bgunter@assnsoffice.com

Rachel Pinkus, Office Manager
Cell: 937-313-1714
rpinkus@assnsoffice.com

Kate Asbury, Administrative Assistant
kasbury@assnsoffice.com

A selection committee of five members worked during the
fall to identify qualified applicants.  A total of seven pro-
posals for management services were received.  The com-
mittee narrowed the field to three and those three were in-
terviewed during late November by the full board.

Both the new team and existing management will be on duty
during January.  Dan and Joyce Schlosser will focus on
closing out the existing office and records as they prepare to
retire and Bob Pope and his staff will concentrate on all
things going forward.

Thanks....
Thanks to all for your participation and support of OWWA
since we had the opportunity to begin working with you on
April 7 of 1990.

It has been an interesting and rewarding experience. Al-
though we look forward to retirement we will miss  interac-
tion with all of you and will long remember friends made
along the way.

Joyce and I had the opportunity to meet personally with Bob,
Valerie, Bill, Rachel and Kate recently.  They spent more
than three hours in our office to insure that they are prepared
to serve the organization beginning next month.

We were impressed with their attitude, talent and enthusi-
asm and are confident they will take OWWA to the next
level.  - Dan and Joyce.

2009 Board Meeting Dates
The OWWA Board of Trustees will meet as follows during
2009:

Jan. 21, March 18, May 20, Sept. 16, Nov. 11.

The January meeting will begin at 3:00 p.m. at the Holiday
Express, Sunbury.


